
Dear all, 
 
This week we have welcomed some of our new 
parents and pupils into school that will be  
starting with us in September. How lovely to 
meet and start to get to know new families that 
will be joining our school community. I’m sure 
for all Reception parents that first day feels a 
mix of ‘only yesterday’ and ‘a very long time ago’ 
as their children now prepare for year 1.  
 
For our parents of pupils in Year 6, I’m sure 
this feels a very real mixture of pride and   
happiness at their journey and growing maturity 
and sadness that their primary years are com-
ing to an end.  
 
Our Year 6 children will be packing this week-
end ready for their week long residential next 
week- please let there be sunshine!! 
 
To all of you, wishing you a lovely weekend and 
for those of you that will be watching the Foot-
ball- lets hope it’s a great Euros! 
 Regards, 
 
Mrs Quinn 

Weekly Newsletter   
14th June 2024 

Dates for your Diary  

June 

17th–21st —Year 6 Residential to 
 Hautbois Activity Centre 

25th—Sports Day 

27th—Rec, 1 & 2 Gymnastics 

27th—Year 3 & 4—Snowsports Club 

27th—Year 5 & 6—Go Ape 

27th—Nursery BeWILDerwood visit 

July 

1st—Year 4 visit to Holkham Beach 

2nd—Year 3 visit to West Stow 

3rd & 4th—Year 6 Broadland High   
 Induction Days 

4th—Whole School Transition Day 

5th—Year 2 Forest School Day and    
 Sleepover 

10th  & 11th—Year 6 Production  

12th—Year 6 Leavers Visit to Quasar 

16th—School Fete 

19th—Last day of Term  

 

Tel: 01603 782520 

www.hovetonstjohn.co.uk 

St John’s Community Primary 
School and Nursery 



 

Date Bader Cavell Nelson Sewell 

07.06.24 199 198 167 152 

14.06.24 144 158 144 146 

     

     

     

     

     

     

Class Attendance 

10th—14th June 2024 

 

Reception 93.54% 

Year 1 92.17% 

Year 2 95.36 

Year 3 89.80% 

Year 4 97.23% 

Year 5 90.53% 

Year 6 97.85% 

Swimming  

Year 3 will be swimming every week on Monday. Please  
ensure your child has their swimming kit, including a hat, a 
towel and a suitable coat to walk to and from Broadland High 
School for these sessions. 

Please ensure your child is able to remove their own   
earrings or not wear them to school on Swimming days. 

Uniform Order Dates—www.retroalley.co.uk  

 
For delivery to school before the end of term please place your orders on or before 
30th June 
  
Place orders on or before 11th August for delivery to school on the morning of 
3nd September. 
  
If any orders placed after the final deadline of the 11th August, we cannot guarantee 
delivery before school starts back 4th September however if we have stock then we 
will deliver if we can. 
  
We will contact you regarding your order before delivery is made. 
  
If you are unsure of sizing, please do not order more uniform than is required.  We 
are happy to exchange sizes free of charge 

http://www.retroalley.co.uk/


Tuesday 25th June and 16th July Tuesday 18th June 

Tuesday 11th June Thursday 11th July Friday 5th July 



Parent /Carer Café 

 

 

Date:  Monday 1st July 2024 

Time:  9:00 am – 10:00 am 

Place:  St John’s Primary: School hall  

 

 

 

 

We would like to invite you to our Summer SEND    

Coffee morning. 

There will be hot/cold drinks, cakes and biscuits; as 

well as the chance to get together in a relaxed and 

friendly setting. 

Mrs Gilroy, SENCo at Broadland High School, will be 

joining us which will allow you to ask any questions 

about SEN provision at the local high school. 




